HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, 80, 8" Avenue
Englehart, Ontario
P0OJ 1HO
Phone: (705) 544-2397  Fax: (705) 544-2466
Principal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

November 14, 2014
Dear Parents & Guardians:

This letter is intended to inform you of various information and upcoming events at the school . . .

Book Orders

Scholastic Book Orders for this month are due to the office by Thursday, November 27" please.

Toques

Holy Family School toques are available for purchase at the office for $7 each. This is less than the
actual cost of the toques, so thank you to our Catholic School Council for providing these toques at such a
discount price!

Money Tree

Our Catholic School Council is once again selling tickets on a $200 Money Tree. Tickets cost $1 each or
6 for $5 and can be purchased from Council Members or from the school office. Proceeds raised will go
toward School Yard Improvement. The draw for the Money Tree will be held the evening of our
Christmas Concert, which is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, December 16™ at 6:30 p.m.

Unveiling of Christmas Parade

Holy Family will once again be putting a float in Englehart’s Unveiling of Christmas parade on Friday,
November 21*. We will be leaving the Holy Family School parking lot at about 6:30 p.m., so if you and
your kids plan on coming, please be at the school by about 6:15. Younger children will get first priority
to ride on the float. If we run out of room, the older children are welcome to walk along beside. Usually
there is not room for adults, so if you plan on coming (please do!) please be prepared to walk.
Immediately after the parade, we will return to Holy Family School. Please let us know if your
son/daughter is to be picked up or is to walk home following the parade.

Rotary Christmas Hampers

Holy Family School is once again collecting non-perishable food items and new, unwrapped toys and
gifts for the Rotary Christmas Hampers. These hampers are distributed to those less fortunate in our
community and surrounding area at Christmas time. Donations can be dropped off to your child’s
classroom or to the school office. We thank you for your generosity and support!

Please contact me at the school if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Matt Turner
Principal

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”



